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Funding for our Schools
In order for our communities to grow and prosper, we need to 
make smart investments in our education system. When we work 
together to advocate for our schools, we get results. We succeeded 
in securing an additional $18.9 million in K-12 school funding 
for our district, bringing total funding for schools in the 118th 
Assembly District to over $528 million.

Thank you!

WORKING TOGETHER TO ENSURE  
LIFELONG LEARNING IN OUR COMMUNITIES.

Funding for our Libraries
Assemblyman Robert Smullen also fought to restore $96.6 million 
in total Library Aid and, as the ranking minority member on the 
Libraries and Education Technology Committee, he helped to 
restore $34 million in funding for library construction grants 
(A.8434 of 2019).

Robert Smullen was also pleased to announce over $230,000 in 
additional library grants throughout our district.

If you have questions regarding 
school and library funding, or 
other legislative questions, please 
feel free to contact Assemblyman 
Smullen at (315) 866-1632 or at  
smullenr@nyassembly.gov.

WHAT CAN AN ADDITIONAL $230,000 
IN FUNDING DO FOR OUR LIBRARIES?

UPDATE
vital infrastructure  
at the Gloversville  

Public Library

RESTORE
historic architecture  

at the Hepburn Library  
of Norfolk

REFURBISH
public restrooms 
at the Old Forge 

Library

UPGRADE
electrical systems 

at the Western 
Town Library

RENOVATE
the entrance to the  

Frank J. Basloe Public 
Library in Herkimer


